
9/27/2010 City of Los Angeles Mail - Fw: Urgent: c ... 

Eric (Rode rico) Villanueva <eric.villanueva@lacity.org> 

Fw: Urgent: correction for CAD doc. for Sept. 28 Arts, Park, 
Health and Aging Committee 

Paula Sirola <paulasirola@yahoo.com> 
To: eric. villanueva@lacity .org 

Dear. Mr. Villanueva, 

Mon, Sep 27, 2010 at 1:26PM 

You should have been included as an addressee in the email below. Please excuse this oversight. 

Thank you, 
Paula Sirola 

Paula Sirota 
Arroyo Seco Neighborhood Council 
323-254-6369 home 
323-369-3066 cell 

please note: I read & respond to emails Monday -Friday only. 

----- Forwarded Message ----
From: Paula Sirola <paulasirola@yahoo.com> 
To: janice.hahn@lacity.org; tom.labonge@lacity.org; ed.reyes@lacity.org; jose huizar <jose.huizar@lacity.org> 
Cc: daniel andalon <daniel.andalon@lacity.org> 
Sent: Mon, September 27, 2010 12:22:02 PM 
Subject: Urgent: correction for CAD doc. for Sept. 28 Arts, Park, Health and Aging Committee 

Dear Committee members, 

Please note that in the Sept. 20, 2010 Report from the Cultural Affuirs General Manager regarding 
community arts centers, there is an error on p. 5 . 

http:f/clkrep.lacity.orglonlinedocs/20 10/10-0773 MlSC 09-20-201 O.pdf 

The report lists the organization "Art in the Park" in Hermon in the Arroyo Seco Park as located in CD 1. 
Neither this park nor the off. site office of Art in the Park is located in CD 1. 

TI1e park and the off. site office are located in CD 14. 

Please have the report reflect this correction. Thank you. 

https :jjmail.google .com/ ajlacity .org/?u ... 


